
Aths this week, 

             The Avenue Infant School  

        FRIDAY UPDATE 
Friday 20th June 2025 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received Special Awards  

and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  
Iyaaz (Beech class) - for showing lovely manners, trying hard with all his learning and being kind and 
thoughtful. 
Kaitlyn (Hazel class) - for perseverance and independence in writing. 
Isla (Maple class) - for persevering with your reading challenge in your learning journey. 
Emilia (Cherry class) - for her fabulous short story, written independently. 
Nora V (Willow class) - for being such a brilliant role model and always  
showing Avenue Values. 

SUMMER TERM 2 WEEK 3 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Summer 2 Week 4): 

Monday 23rd June   - Rock Steady Lessons 

     - Year 1 and Year 2 Cricket sessions (Black joggers / leggings 

        or shorts with uniform  top half please) 

Tuesday 24th    - New Reception  Play session 11.30-2.15pm  

     - Pre-loved uniform sale - playground from 3.15pm 

Wednesday 25th    - 

Thursday 26th   - Year 1 P.E.   

     - New Reception  Play session 11.30-2.15pm  

Friday 27th    - Reception Family Reading 8.50 -9.10am 

     - Year Group Sports day (Reception 9.15am, Year 1 10am,  

       Year 2 1.20pm, Snug 2.40pm 

LETTERS / EMAILS 
HOME THIS WEEK: 

Reception Learning 
Newsletter 

Year 2 Learning 
Newsletter 

Year 1 trip letter 

Year 2 trip letter 

 

Values tokens 

total this week:    

252 

 
As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/
carers are as  informed as possible about online safety and well-being. 
 

Top tips for staying safe in hot weather 

Summer is here, and with it come the hottest days of the year. While it’s a great idea to get 
outdoors and enjoy the sun, prolonged exposure to hot weather can come with a few 
downsides. They are, however, drawbacks that can be easily avoided.  

Our free guide has gathered ten pieces of expert advice on how to stay safe in hot weather 
– helping to ensure children and young people can make the most of the summertime 
without worrying about their wellbeing. 

We were so proud of the children who represented The Avenue at Wellingborough Library for a storytelling event based on 
Osiere and the Ballet Queen in association with the Black Ballet Company.  The children listened so well and even have the 
chance to try out some dance moves!  

Next Friday is our annual Sports Day.  We look forward to welcoming families to watch at the year group times (please see the 
email already sent which contains important details).  Can we just draw your attention to the fact we can only accommodate a 
maximum of two family members per child to watch due to out limited space.  Thank you for your understanding with this.  
Please remember suncream on your child before school and they will need a hat and water bottle.  Have a lovely weekend.  


